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CITY OF ISLETON 
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Isleton City Council will hold a public 
hearing on Tuesday, January 28, 2020, at 6:30 p.m. at Isleton City Hall, 101 Second St., 
to consider the following: 
 
1. PROPERTY AT 57 MAIN STREET, ISLETON, CALIFORNIA 95641, DEEMED 

NUISANCE PURSUANT TO CITY OF ISLETON ORDINANCE NO. 309. 
 
All interested persons are invited to present testimony on the matter at the meeting, 
and/or submit written comments prior to the meeting. Submit any written comments to 
Yvonne Zepeda, City of Isleton, 101 Second St., Isleton, CA 95641 or by e-mail at 
yvonne.zepeda@cityofisleton.com. Copies of the staff report are available for review at 
City Hall. 
 
If you require special accommodations in order for you to attend or participate in this 
public meeting process, please contact the City Clerk at (916) 777-7770 or by e-mail at 
yvonne.zepeda@cityofisleton.com well in advance of the public hearing so that we may 
make every reasonable effort to accommodate you. 
 
 
POSTED: January 21, 2020  
By:     Yvonne Zepeda 
  Deputy City Clerk 
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